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Identification Cards for Nonresident Medical Marijuana Patients

This bulletin supplements the bulletin issued on August 3, 2016. It replaces certain portions under the title "Process."
Namely, each paragraph and bullet point after the first paragraph is replaced with the following language as it pertains
to reciprocity requirements and the documentation required related to nonresident sales:

The Division will immediately initiate the regulation promulgation process to address reciprocity requirements and
documentation retained by the dispensary for sales to out-of-state patients. Efforts will include stake holder meetings
and public workshops to discuss and implement regulatory language consistent with Chapter 453A of the Nevada
Revised Statutes. It is the intention of the Division to engage industry and the public to develop regulations that provide
safeguards against fraud and abuse while meeting the medical needs of the visitors and residents of Nevada.
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